
Dear Parents,  
 
Please find attached a copy of our latest inspection report. This is a compliance inspection 
which looks at a number of things from a policy and procedural point of view. The report is 
bland in tone (all are the same) and does not focus on educational quality or other things 
which we know to be strengths of the school. There are a few largely administrative errors 
which we have already put right and which nothing to be unduly concerned about. If you 
wish to know more detail of either the noted failings of the actions taken to remedy, please 
contact me at school.  
 
 
 


